Letter to Administrator
To:

From:

Re: Request for compensation to attend DSS Live! Science & Nature Art Workshop  

Dear  ,

In my efforts to teach art to our students more effectively with standard-based lessons, I am always looking for relevant high-quality professional development that is specific to art teachers. I’m excited about the possibility of attending Deep Space Sparkle’s live summer workshop on June 23rd and 24th.  

If you are not familiar with Deep Space Sparkle, they have a reputation for delivering high quality art lesson plans, training workshops and classes. The summer art workshop delivers strategies on implementing art-based standards, teaching age-appropriate techniques, understanding rubrics, and management strategies as they pertain to art specialists.

The art lessons connect with literature, math and science and all offer grade level Common Core Standards, I Can Student Learning Objectives, National Core Art Standards, Vocabulary as well as an artist statement and worksheets.

In addition to learning how to teach art projects, Deep Space Sparkle will provide me with professional development hours. I will also have the opportunity to brainstorm with other art educators and faculty through out the 2-day event. I know the skills and inspiration I bring back to my classroom will help our students grow and develop as an artist. 

The cost of the conference is $297 if enrolled by March 21st. Regular fee is $347 after March 22nd.

Registration can be made by purchase order, credit card, Amazon or Paypal. 

You can visit summer workshop website here: http://www.deepspacesparkle.com/dss-live-workshop-2017/
Thank you for considering my proposal.

Sincerely,

